
PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
07 April 2022 
 
Greater Tzaneen Municipality wishes to inform residents of Nkowankowa of the waste collection 
services interruption due to a community protest in the area.  
 
Protesters are preventing some people including municipal employees responsible for waste collection 
from doing their duties .  
Waste collection services will resume as soon as the protest comes to a halt.  
 
Municipal Manager  
Mr Donald Mhangwana 
 


